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18th May 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Wellbeing correspondence 

I hope you, your families and loved ones are safe and well during this unprecedented and worrying time.  

At Brookfield Community School, the wellbeing of our students and families are of paramount importance. To this 

end, your child’s form tutor will be contacting you on a fortnightly basis, either by phone call or email, to check that 

everything is ok and to ask if we can offer any additional support. If possible, please could I ask that you reply to your 

child’s form tutor so we know everything is ok?  

If you or your child have any pastoral concerns during the ongoing partial school closure, please do not hesitate to 

contact your child’s form tutor or head of year via email.  

Finally, I would like to wish every parent, student and wider community the very best of health during this difficult 

time.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Richard M Cronin 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


